
Plum Silicone Soother 

Sold between 3 May 2021 and 24 June 2021

Where was the product sold? 
Sold exclusively though the following Baby Bunting Stores: 
NSW:   Auburn, Bankstown, Blacktown, Belrose, Campbelltown, Camperdown, Castle Towers,

Chatswood, Casula, Coffs Harbour, Moore Park, Penrith, Taren Point, Warner’s Bay, 
Wetherill Park, West Gosford. 

QLD: Booval 
SA: Munno Para, Gepps Cross 
VIC: Bendigo, Doncaster, Hoppers Crossing, Maribyrnong, Narre Warren, Thomastown 
WA: Baldivis 

What should consumers do?
Consumers should immediately stop using the product and return it to any Baby Bunting 
store for a full refund.

For more information contact Plum Australia on orders@plumaustralia.com.au or 
03 9580 6055 

Plum Silicone Soother

Defect 
The product may have been damaged by its packaging, and the teat may break off the shield.

Hazard 
A broken teat may pose a choking hazard for young children, which can lead to severe injury 
or death.

How is the product identified? 
The packaging has a barcode marked “02/21” 
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